
Local Parks and Open Spaces update noted – Consideration continued – 
Request to Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability. 
 
10  With reference to the minutes of 16th April 2025, there was submitted a 
report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability 
(NRS), regarding an update on the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund 
for the Ward, advising that 
 
(1)  the phased investigations being carried out at Knightswood Park pond were 
 ongoing as water levels were still falling; 
 
(2) it was proposed at the April meeting that the £50,000 of funding allocated for 
 the Knightswood Park project was to be re-allocated, this should remain and 
 clarification was required regarding what the timeline and costs were; and  
 
(3) the clarification of timescales to be confirmed for the installation of 4 benches 
at  Knightswood Park;  
 
After consideration and having heard K McCormick, NRS, the Partnership  
 
(a)  noted the report;  
 
(b) agreed  
 

(i) to continue consideration of £50,000 for preliminary feasibility works at 
Knightswood Park; and 

 
(ii) the reallocation of £4,800 and £7,200 previously allocated to new finger 

signage for the Yoker Cycle Path to Knightswood Park Food Hub; and 
 
(c) requested clarification of the £14,800 works for the access to Knightswood 
 Park as the work had not been completed. 
 
 


